COBBLESTONE PARC HOA

NEWSLETTER









HOA VIOLATION NOTICES

We would like to remind everyone to please refrain from parking in the street as that causes a congestion with passing traffic & the space for Emergency Vehicles & school buses to pass through.

If you would like to discuss a problem after receiving a violation notice, please contact Magnolia Management Services at info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546. We are open to all positive communication as our team is not aware personal situations when out on drivethrough inspections. Thank you.

In addition, please remember NOT to park on any area of your lot or common areas.

WWW.COBBLESTONEPARC.COM

A reminder that your HOA assessments are coming up due on January 1st, 2024. They are due annually & are \$300 for all Owners. Please ensure that payments are sent in time to meet the deadline. Assessments are considered late if not paid within 30 days. Thank you!

